
The 13 Obelisks of Rome

Did you know there are exactly 13 obelisks in Rome? Eight are from ancient
Egypt and five are from ancient Rome. An obelisk has to do with Egyptian sun
worship. See http://www.granddesignexposed.com/obelisk/meaning.html

The first time the number 13 appears in the Bible is in Genesis 14:4 and it
signified rebellion!

Twelve years they served Chedorlaomer, and in the thirteenth year they
rebelled. – Genesis 14:4

Thirteen obelisks in Rome is yet another sign that the center of Satan’s
power in centered in Rome. The fourth Kingdom of Daniel 2 which is
represented by legs and feet is Rome. Jesus is the Stone of Daniel 2:34 that
smote the feet of the image and broke it to pieces. This indicates that Rome
continues to the very end up until the return of Jesus Christ!

https://www.jamesjpn.net/basic-bible/the-13-obelisks-of-rome/
http://www.granddesignexposed.com/obelisk/meaning.html
https://www.jamesjpn.net/basic-bible/the-13-obelisks-of-rome/attachment/dogali-obelisk-348x500/
https://www.jamesjpn.net/basic-bible/the-13-obelisks-of-rome/attachment/villa_celimontana_obelisk-375x500/
https://www.jamesjpn.net/basic-bible/the-13-obelisks-of-rome/attachment/vatican_piazza_san_pietro_obelisk_slim/


From Daniel chapter 2:

31 ¶Thou, O king, sawest, and behold a great image. This great image, whose
brightness was excellent, stood before thee; and the form thereof was
terrible.
32 This image’s head was of fine gold (Babylon), his breast and his arms of
silver (Medo-Persia, his belly and his thighs of brass (Greece),
33 His legs of iron, his feet part of iron and part of clay. (Rome)
34 Thou sawest till that a stone (Jesus Christ) was cut out without hands,
which smote the image upon his feet that were of iron and clay, and brake
them to pieces.
35 Then was the iron, the clay, the brass, the silver, and the gold, broken
to pieces together, and became like the chaff of the summer threshingfloors;
and the wind carried them away, that no place was found for them: and the
stone that smote the image became a great mountain, and filled the whole
earth.

The Washington Monument in Washington DC is an obelisk. There are ancient
Egyptian obelisks which are called, “Cleopatra’s Needle” in London, Paris and
New York City. These are cities of finance and power.

Also see: http://zaverenik.blogspot.jp/2011/12/papal-bloodlines.html
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